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Mount Colah Station  

Footbridge renewal works 

From Monday 13 March to Sunday 26 March 2023 

What we’re doing 

Sydney Trains is replacing the existing footbridge at Mount Colah Station. As part of the project, new platform 
lifts will also be constructed on the platform and eastern and western sides of the station.    

Upcoming works 

To prepare for the construction of a new pedestrian footbridge and lifts, materials will be stored on the northern 
side of Cowan Road, along the kerb between Monday 13 March and Sunday 19 March and between 
Wednesday 22 March to Sunday 26 March.  

How this affects you 

Street Parking Closure 

• The works will require the parking spots on the northern side of Cowan Road, Mount Colah, to be 
unavailable from: 

▪  6am on Monday 13 March to 6pm on Sunday 19 March and 

▪  6am on Wednesday 22 March to 6pm on Sunday 26 March.  

• Alternate on-street parking is available on Werombi Road. 

• Access to driveways will be maintained at all times. 

• Traffic controllers will be on duty to direct cyclists and pedestrians throughout the duration of the works. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 

 

Contact us  
For upcoming work  

transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity  

To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1800 684 490 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Further information – upcoming activities in Mount Colah 
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